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Craig, Sondra

From: DM Brose <mrs.dmbrose@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 12:56 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Southside library

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I want to state my disappointment with the mayor's appeal of the historic landmark designation of the south 
side library. I am firmly opposed to destroying this structure. Please listen to the citizens, and especially the 
neighbors in this area, and uphold the historic landmark designation. 
Thank you, 
Diane Brose 
131 24th St S 
La Crosse, Wi 
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